
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

Friday 13th May 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

To mark the magnificent occasion of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we will be having a Key Stage 1 

and EYFS Jubilee garden party on the school field on Thursday 26th May.  

 

The children will have spent some time learning about the landmark occasion that we are 

celebrating and will reflect on life in the UK in 1952, when the Queen first came to the throne.  

 

In preparation for the party, we will be writing invitations (look out for yours and RSVP!), creating 

decorations and making tea party sandwiches. The children will be invited to wear party clothes for 

the occasion. They need to come to school in their school uniform and bring their party clothes to 

change into. This is also the perfect opportunity to share your child’s recent learning. 

 

We invite you to come and join our celebrations from 2pm on the Thursday. There will be some 

games on the field to take part in, after which we will have our picnic. Please bring with you some 

party/picnic food to share with your child/ren. There will be a small selection of sandwiches 

prepared by the children available too. Please remember we are a nut free school. 

 

Wren class will also be putting on a plant sale so please bring a few pennies with you in order to 

purchase a lovely plant. 

 

As always, the British weather can be somewhat unreliable. If the forecast is not favourable that 

day, we will update you plans for the day as and when. 

 

If you have any queries please email your appropriate class email or speak to your child’s teacher.  

 

 

Warmest regards,  

 

 

Mrs Totman, Mrs Spencer, Mrs Jenkinson and Mrs Stack.  

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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